
Stock, William
4/13/2010 12:43:50 PM
'Roscow, Steve' (steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E's Draft CCA notification letter

Steve:

I am out of the office for a couple of days unexpectedly and have limited internet connectivity. I have 
asked that a couple of my colleague^Redacted |and Trina Horner respond to your request.

Let me know if they don't timely respond.

Thanks.

Bill

From: Roscow, Steve [mailto:steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2010 10:11 AM 
To: Stock, William
Cc: Kahlon, Gurbux; Velasquez, Carlos A.
Subject: RE: PG&E's Draft CCA notification letter

Bill,

Julie is out of office the next few days, so Gurbux and I are coordinating Energy Division’s review. We’ll 
send our response later today, but we have one request in the meantime: since this letter is worded for 
MBA, could you send over the draft you propose to send to customers in other communities who have 
opted out?

Thanks,

Steve Roscow

CPUC Energy Division

415-703-1189

SB GT&S 0493058

mailto:steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov


From: Stock, William [mailto:WCS3@pge.com]
Sent: Friday, April 09, 2010 2:59 PM
To: Fitch, Julie A.; Roscow, Steve; Velasquez, Carlos A.
Subject: PG&E's Draft CCA notification letter

Julie, Steve and Carlos:

As I mentioned in my voicemails to each of you, attached is a proposed letter to the non-Phase 1 MEA 
customers who have opted out of MEA's CCA program, in compliance with Ordering Paragraph 2.D of 
Resolution E-4250. Please review and approve the letter, preferably by no later than COB Tuesday, 
April 13. Please call me on my cell phone at [Redacted ' if you want to discuss the letter or schedule.

Thanks for your help on this.

Bill Stock
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SB GT&S 0493059

mailto:WCS3@pge.com

